
 
Pedestrian Bridge Replacement Glass Panel Installation 

 
    Aurora Avenue            North 155th Street 

 

 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
The replacement decorative glass panels for the Aurora Avenue and North 155th Street pedestrian 
bridges are ready for installation.  The installation work will occur over two consecutive weekends. 
 

Saturday Sunday  
• June 4, 2022 
• June 11, 2022 

• June 5, 2022 
• June 12, 2022 

  
The hours of work are between 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Crews will first install the new glass panels on the 
Aurora Avenue bridge, followed by installation of the new panels on the 155th Street bridge.    
 
Pedestrian and bicycle access to the bridges will be maintained during working hours, but users are 
urged to use caution when transiting the bridge deck.  Traffic revisions will also be in place, which may 
cause delays.  Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes. To maintain the safety of all, please 
reduce speeds and drive cautiously through work zones. We thank you in advance for your patience as 
this necessary work is completed. 
 
If you have any questions, please call or email the contact below. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lance Newkirk 
Utility and Operations Manager 
lnewkirk@shorelinewa.gov 
206.801.2411   

mailto:lnewkirk@shorelinewa.gov

